Victoria Skerritt
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From: Ichillous@newhorizonscdc.com
Sent: Thursday, October 08, 2015 2:33 PM
To: Victoria Skerritt
Subject: Re: Holiday Fee Waiver Request

Good Afternoon Victoria,

As per conversation, with Thanksgiving and Christmas coming up, we are in the process of preparing for this holiday season. We have
filled out applications needed for food from Solano County Food Bank and donations for turkeys from Supervisor Federal Glovers
office, so that the center will be able to provide sufficient food bags and community meals to needing families in the area. We have
also begun informing the community about sign up dates.

During the holiday seasons of November and December of 2014, New Horizons along with Zion Hill Baptist Church, Supervisor
Federal Glovers office and the Solano and Contra Costa Food Bank, were able to provide over (110) food bags and turkeys and
serviced over (100) families and individuals for Thanksgiving and Christmas. It is truly a joy each year to see the smiling faces of
parents who could not have made Thanksgiving and Christmas happen for their children had it not been for these initiatives.

In lieu of this, we’re asking for your usual support of a fee waiver for the Rodeo Senior Center to serve annual community holiday
meals for Christmas and Thanksgiving of 2015 and the continued fee waiver support for both holiday seasons each year going
forward. Please feel free to contact me if you have any other questions. Thank you so very much for your continuous support and
have a wonderful day!

Latasha Chillous

Admin Assistant/Case Manager

New Horizons Career Development Center
www.newhorizonscdc.com

Ph.....(510) 799-2916

Fax...(510) 799-7816




